
COVID-19 vaccination  
is the best way to help protect children against severe COVID-19

COVID-19 vaccines are now available and recommended for children 6 months and 
older. With children in school, COVID-19 vaccination is the best way to help protect them from 
severe illness. 

Just like adults, COVID-19 can cause long-term health problems, hospitalization, and even death in 
children with or without underlying health conditions. Children who have previously had COVID-19 
should still get vaccinated, as vaccination offers added protection.

cdc.gov/coronavirus

Encourage parents to contact their health care provider,  
local health department, pharmacy, or visit vaccines.gov  

to find a vaccine for their children. 


